
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming all our 

New to Kindergarten Students and 

their Families.  

 

On: Thursday, May 15th, 2025  

At: 4:45pm—5:45pm  

Where: Central Public School ,  

              75 Hunter Street West, Hamilton  

 

Come and learn about what Kindergarten will 

be like at Central Elementary for the Fall of 

2025!  


